From: Pauline Blanchard

Sent: August 6, 2024 4:30 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Proposed Townhouse Development /Waterdown

External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

| would like to resubmit my opposition letter regarding the Proposed 18 Unit Townhouse
Development at 173-177 Dundas St. E. Waterdown.

My original letter was sent to Brynn Nheiley on September 24th 2018. | am vehemently
opposed to this construction. | live atMSince the new library was built,
there has been inadequate parking on that site which has resulted in heavy parking
along Scott St and down Melissa Cr. | sometimes have a great deal of difficulty getting
out of my street as | can’t see beyond the parked cars whether or not there is traffic
coming. The thought of another 18 units on Dundas St. which we all know will result in
insufficient parking is beyond belief.... Where else will they park but along Scott St. and
Melissa Cr.

There is certainly no shortage of building sites in Waterdown, let this builder go
elsewherelll

I would like to be kept informed of all matters concerning this potential build.

Sincerely,
Pauline Blanchard.
Sent from my iPhone





